
Dear Ms. Vanover: 

Your comments have been received and will be placed into the case file for 
the commission's consideration as it deliberates in this matter. 
Thank you for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
(502) 564-3940 x 208 

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officex 
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 12:19  PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: KAWC 

____-_______-_____-_------------_---------- 
From: Karen VanoveriSMTP I 
Sent: Wednesday, September 26, 2007 9:25:50 AM 
To: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: KAWC 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I'd just like to go on record as supporting the KAWC in case number 2007- 
00134. KAW provides good service and I trust them, I 
like the idea of using the Kentucky River and it seems to be the least 
expensive. 
Thanks, 
Karen Vanover 
Lexington, KY 


